
From: Kapil Uppal  
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 4:45 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Direct Motion - Holly/Bayfield Arena  
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I would like to speak on Monday to the emergency direct motion regarding Holly/Bayfield Arena being 
used as vaccination sites.  
 
Thank you, 
Kap  
 
 

 
 
 

Kapil Uppal  
Consultant - Sr - Employee Relations 
Employee Relations 

T  905-494-3699  |  C  437-223-9261 

kapil.uppal@blood.ca 
blood.ca 
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From: Steve Fontaine >  
Sent: June 25, 2021 12:53 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re- direct motion Holly/E. Bayfield arenas 

 

Good afternoon I hope this finds you well, I would like to speak on Monday in 
regards to the Emergency direct motion pertaining to Holly and E. Bayfield 
Arena’s being used for vaccination purposes. 
 
Thank you for your time stay safe, stay healthy! 
 
 
Steve Fontaine 

General Manager 

Barrie Minor Hockey Association 
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Original Message----- 
From: Greg Hotham <  
Sent: June 25, 2021 3:01 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Monday Council Meetings  
 
Good afternoon  
 
My name is Greg Hotham and I am Chairman of Barrie Colts AAA Zone Association and if possible I 
would like to speak to council Monday night regarding the potential lack of ice pads in Barrie in the fall. 
Please let me know if this is possible  
 
Thanks, 
 
Greg 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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